
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL MESSAGE FOR December 16, 2024 
 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School families and staff, 
  
Because we want to keep you informed, we wanted to let you know of a situation affecting our 
school.  
 

We have been informed by Wake County Human Services of a confirmed case of Pertussis, 
also known as whooping cough involving one of our students. 
 

We are working closely with the county health department and following state health protocols to 
identify any students who may have been exposed. Out of an abundance of caution, the health 
department sent a letter home with students this afternoon providing much more detailed 
information about the illness and symptoms. 
 

If your student does not receive a letter from the health department, officials do not 
believe they were exposed and you do not need to do anything. 
 

  
Know that we will continue to take every measure to ensure the health and safety of our 
students.  
 

If you have questions or concerns, contact the Wake County Health Department at (919) 250-
4462. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/19787/Pertussisletter.pdf

